JANUARY BULLETIN 2020 No 11

GOVERNORS WORKING ACROSS THE FEDERATION

The Federation of St Anne's & St Martin's

Learning to live by faith and to be known by love





St Martin's Catholic Primary School

www. st-annes.reading.sch.uk

www.stmartinscaversham.co.u

To all Parents/Carers/Staff at St. Anne's & St. Martin's

HAPPY NEW YEAR

WELCOME back to you all. We hope you had time to rest and enjoyed the Christmas festivities with your families.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Last term two new governors joined the Governing board. We are pleased to welcome Anne Pegram, LA Governor and Antoine Debiais, Foundation Governor.

Please see the attached Governor poster, which will tell you a bit about them and about everyone else on the Governing board. Two of our current Governors, Adriana de Huba Valencia & Paul Fallon, who have been on the Governing board for a few years, have decided to stand down.

We thank them both so much for their time and commitment across the Federation.

SCHOOL BUILDING FUND

Last year, you received a letter about the school building fund. Please consider supporting the schools.

Letters will be sent out again soon and put on the websites or you can go to the school office and pick up a form.

Every penny raised will go a long way to support our two wonderful schools.

Behaviour Statement for Consultation

The Governing Body has revised its

"Written Statement of Behaviour Principles"
which will inform each school's day-to-day
Behaviour Policy. The schools are moving
towards a therapeutic approach to behaviour
management in line with the local authority.
More information is provided in the
statement attached. The Governing Body is
required to consult with the parent
community and staff before changing the
principles. If you would like to comment on
this proposed statement, please email the
Chair of Governors or talk to the headteacher
of your school.

RSE (Relationship and Sex Education)

You may be aware that from Sept 2020, the teaching of Relationships Education will be statutory in primary schools and so both St Anne's & St Martin's are updating their policies and introducing a new programme, called Ten Ten. Please look out for more information about this in your school newsletter over the coming weeks.



Governors Contact Details

cog@stannes.reading.sch. uk

CoG@stmartins.re ading.sch.uk

Be a School Governor



Next Full Governing Board meeting is on 31st March 2020

Next Prospective Parent Open Days at St Anne's & St Martin's Catholic Schools:

16 January, 1.15pm